From the Custodian Department

The Ohio Department of Agriculture has changed the way schools handle pest in or on the
school building. Schools are now required to have pesticide licenses to spray for weeds, bugs or
any other pest that may be in the building. The Western Reserve custodians have taken the
classes and test that are required for these pesticide licenses. We are required to pre-notify any
parents that wish to be notified. If you would like to be notified before we spray for ants,
spiders, ect... our contact person is Barney Yaussy. Barney can be reached at 491-660-9824 x
1853 or email at BYaussy@western-reserve.org. He will need your name, address, phone, or

email address. No chemicals will be sprayed when students are in school, unless it js an
emergency.




